
I Sally Guest  would like to register my opposition to the Private

Members’ Bill, sponsored by Senator Bob Brown called the Australian Capital Territory

(Self-Government) Amendment (Disallowance and Amendment Power of the
Commonwealth) Bill 2010. I have concerns that such a bill could and would be used to
allow Euthanasia and Same Sex Marriages or Civil Unions. I reject both these ideas in
principal that firstly life is a gift and no one has the right assist another to end their own
life. I also belief that Marriage should stay as currently defined as between 1 man and 1
woman as this has many great benefits for our society. Both Euthanasia and Same Sex
Marriage or Civil Unions are not in the best interests of Australia as a nation or the
people of our nation whether old or young.
 
 
 
 




